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 Sophia-Antipolis, 19 November 2014 

 

 

ELECTRa (European Lead Extraction ConTRolled) Registry – Award 

 

Dear Doctor Sideris, 
 

We are extremely pleased to let you know that your centre has been chosen among the 76 ELECTRa 

participating centres to be awarded with 1 free entrance to the 2015 CARDIOSTIM Congress of 

EHRA in Milan from the 21st and to the 25th of June. This award is meant to acknowledge the 

outstanding participation of your centre in enrolling patients in the ELECTRa registry.  

 

We would be grateful if you could let us know the name of the participant from your centre who 

will be coming to the congress in Milan. As soon as we have the participant’s name, we will process 

the registration to the congress and provide the pertaining pass as soon as applicable.  

We want to thank you and your team for a fantastic cooperation in this project and look forward to 

meeting you in Milan! 

 
With best regards, 
 
 
 
Maria Grazia Bongiorni            Charles Kennergren 
Chair of the Registry      Co-Chair of the Registry 
 
 

Carina Blomström-Lundqvist 
Chair-Scientific Initiative Committee 

 

 


